
 

 
 

Australian Doctors – Can you help? 
 

Australian Doctors' Perspectives on the Safety of  
Psilocybin-Assisted Therapy (PAP) for Bipolar Depression 

 

About the Study: 

Bipolar depression presents significant clinical challenges, with existing treatments often providing 

limited relief. Psilocybin-assisted psychotherapy has shown promise in treating major depression, but 

its application in bipolar depression remains largely unexplored. We are inviting Australian general 

practitioners and psychiatrists to contribute to a research study conducted by the School of Medicine 

and Psychology at The Australian National University (ANU). This study aims to explore doctors' 

perspectives on the safety and potential of psilocybin-assisted psychotherapy (PAP) in treating bipolar 

depression. 

Participant Eligibility: 

• General practitioners (GPs) or psychiatrists.  

• Currently residing in Australia a holding and valid Australian medical license. 

 
What Participation Involves:  

Completing an online survey that takes approximately 20–30 minutes. 

The survey will cover: 

• Your demographic information. 
• Your expertise in treating bipolar disorder. 
• Your attitudes, knowledge, and beliefs about psilocybin. 
• Your concerns and perceptions of the risks associated with psilocybin-assisted therapy for 

bipolar depression. 

Please click in the link below to start the survey: 

https://redcap-medicalschool.anu.edu.au/surveys/?s=H84AT4FLXJ7CWXWX 

 

If you have any questions or would like more information about the study, please contact: 

Dr. Rosana Freitas 

PhD Candidate – The Australian National University (ANU) 

Email: rosana.freitas@anu.edu.au 

Phone: +61 2 4049 54059 

 
 

This project has received approval from ACT Health Ethics Committee (ACT Health HREC reference: 2024.LRE.00171) 
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